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“The biggest events are not our loudest,
but our quietest hours.”

"Friedrich Nietzsche"

_ The old year is almost over again. ‘ﬁ;
*i:;' It was again a very upsetting year and a very difficult time for all of us, in which
we were faced with actually unimaginable challenges.

Thank you for remaining loyal to us, especially in these times!
This has enabled us to cope with the uncertainties of this extraordinary year and

we can look forward to the next year with cautious optimism.

* We would like to thank you very much for the trust and the pleasant
cooperation in the past year!

We wish you, your colleagues and your family a Merry Christmas and a happy,
* successful but above all a healthy New Year 2025.
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Kind regards from Marxzell
alurex GmbH

Fabian Ensslin
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